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AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31ST MARCH 2019


The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 


Publication of Statement of Accounts, Annual Governance Statement and Narrative Statement


As required under Regulation 10 Part 3 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 the Council is unable to publish the audited Statement of Accounts for 2018/19. 

This is due to a peak period of work during June and July, when all local government accounts are audited, our auditor, Grant Thornton, has been unable to conclude the audit. Grant Thornton is aiming to conclude its work by the end of September, using specialists in local government audit.

Once the audit is complete the Council will publish the audited Statement of Accounts in accordance with Regulation 10.

The Council’s draft accounts are available on the Council’s website at:-

https://www.torbay.gov.uk/council/finance/statement-of-accounts/


Martin Phillips
Head of Finance
Town Hall
Castle Circus
TORQUAY
TQ1 3DR             			

Dated 31st July 2019
